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WARN NOTICE

L APR 13 2018

Jennifer Long

Rapid Response Dislocated Worker Program Director
Dislocated Worker Unit

Indiana Department of Workforce Development

10 N. Senate Ave., Ste. SE312

Indianapolis, IN 46204-2277

Dear Jennifer:

Hanover College has given notice to Sodexo that, effective June 30, 2018 Sodexo will no longer perform food related
services. Thus, on or about June 30, 2018 Sodexo will close its operation at this facility and the employment of

individuals there will be discontinued.

This notice of facility closing is being provided to you in compliance with the federal WARN Act (Worker Adjustment and
Retraining Notification Act). This information is based on the best information currently available to us, but may change

due to subsequent events beyond our control.
Company Name:

Facility Address:

Expected date when facility closing will commence:
This action is expected to be permanent.
Expected date of your separation:

For further information, please contact:

Philip Amberg, MOD, SPHR

Director, Human Resources — University Segment
224-760-1509

Sodexo, Inc.

1 College Drive
Hanover, Indiana

On/around June 30, 2018
Sodexo’s operation at this facility will be closed.
On/around June 30, 2018

Toby Huling, General Manager
Office: (812) 866-7131



Hanover College Employees

Title # employees
Food Service workers 32
Cooks 10
Catering serv. Workers

Cashiers

Baristas

Food Supervisors

Clerical

Utility Workers
General Manager
Chef

Catering Mgr.
Total
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